
Dear Council, 

I'm very disappointed to hear about the development that will impact upon Stony Range. As a 
resident of Dee Why and local writer and journalist, I'm very disappointed to hear about the 
impact it will have on our beloved gardens.

I've been taking my kids to Stony Range since they were tiny and it's a beautiful haven in the 
otherwise overdeveloped mess that is Dee Why. We don't need it ruined by yet more 
development. Yes we need affordable housing but not at any cost.

Please reconsider the proposal. I'm begging you.

Kind regards,
Alex

--

Alexandra Vanags
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